Book Orders

I will be sending home a book order with your child each month.  Reading with your child is such a valuable experience.  It prepares your child to read in a number of ways.  I believe that ordering books is an affordable way to give your child an opportunity to gain a love for reading, plus reading together is just a great way to spend time with your child.  Most of the books are of good quality and reasonably priced, but please do not feel obligated to order. By ordering books for your child, you are also helping our class earn free books for the classroom, as well.
There are two ways to order.  The first way is to fill out the order form on the back of each “booklet” and send a check made out to Scholastic in a sealed envelope to school with your child.  The other way is to order online, directly from the Scholastic website.  Go to scholastic.com or there is a link on the website and our class code is GKYH2. The due date for ordering (this one is due 

Sept. 6) and our class code, can also be found on the book order form.  If you order online, your books will be sent to the classroom about one week after I place the classroom order. 
Thank you!

Let me know if you have any questions!

Mrs. Streblow

